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Thank you for your interest in this project. We look forward to your feedback. 

 

https://protection.strand.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwisconsindot.gov%2FPages%2Fprojects%2Fby-region%2Fne%2F141marinette%2Fdefault.aspx&id=99f3&rcpt=jennifer.kobryn%40strand.com&tss=1620840242&msgid=d749c717-b346-11eb-8d13-1548ec6c7a84&html=1&h=deb72be4


Purpose of the Meeting 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is seeking public feedback on the project 
rehabilitation of US 41 in Marinette County. The purpose of this outreach is to obtain your input 
on the identified needs and proposed improvements along US 41 from approximately 2,800 feet 
west of Flame Road in the town of Peshtigo to near West Cleveland Avenue in the city of 
Marinette. There will be no in-person public meeting. We appreciate your input and encourage 
you take a moment to review the project information and provide comments. 
 
Project Information 
 
WisDOT is proposing to improve 2.7 miles of US 41. The proposed project is a resurface level 
improvement project. The purpose of the project is to improve the deteriorating pavement and 
drainage structures and to extend the roadway’s service life. 
 
Proposed improvements include: 

• Concrete repair and asphalt resurfacing of mainline US 41 
• Replace guardrail 
• Replace culverts at three locations 
• Pavement markings 
• Adjust inlets where appropriate 
• Spot curb and gutter replacement 

 
US 41 location 

 



Proposed Traffic Impacts 
 
Construction is scheduled to begin in 2024. 
 
If funds are available, the project could occur in 2023.  
 
During construction, the roadway will be open to traffic and US 41 will be reduced to one lane of 
traffic in each direction. Temporary driveway closures will be necessary during parts of the 
construction process. WisDOT will contact homeowners and businesses in advance before 
closing a driveway. 
 
Real Estate  
 
No right of way is anticipated as part of the project. 
 
Project Update and Next Steps 

• Local Official Meeting   May 2021 
• Public Involvement   May 2021 
• Final Environmental Document July 2021 
• Final Plans    February 2023 
• Construction    Summer and fall 2024 

In This Together Program for Businesses  
 
WisDOT recognizes businesses located in work zones have special needs. It is critical that 
customers have access to businesses and that they continue to visit them, regardless of any 
road work inconvenience. WisDOT's In This Together program is offered to business and 
community leaders as an idea source as they plan for road construction in their area, which 
includes: 
 

• A specially designed workbook for businesses to succeed during a highway construction 
project, including information on:  

o Planning ahead 
o Staying informed 
o Keeping customers informed 
o Tips for businesses 

• Case studies that demonstrate techniques that have been successfully used in 
communities throughout the state of Wisconsin. 

• Promotional samples showing a variety of examples of how businesses have promoted 
their businesses during construction. 

 

During construction, temporary signing for business will be available. While signing and other 
marketing and advertising during the construction is up to the business, WisDOT encourages 
businesses to use the resources above to assist them with planning for construction before the 
construction begins. The In this Together website is available at: 
https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/in-together/default.aspx. 
 
  



Public Input and Comments 
 
We encourage you to talk to the project representatives and ask them questions. Enclosed with 
to this handout is a sheet for your written comments and input regarding the proposed project. 
Please mail any written comments about the project before June 11, 2021. You can also email 
your comments to the contact listed below.  
 
Your comments assist us in developing a project that will serve the needs of the traveling public 
as well as the needs of the local community. Your input is welcome and appreciated throughout 
the design process. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 
Andrew Fulcer, P.E. 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
944 Vanderperren Way 
Green Bay, WI 54304 
920-362-6126 
andrew.fulcer@dot.wi.gov 
 
 
 

This handout and other items are available on the design website at: 
https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/ne/us41resurfacing/default.aspx 
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